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Dear valued Hanita Coatings Customer, 
 
To the best of our knowledge Hanita Coatings Window Film Products 
do not contain any of the 191 Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC), 
listed in “Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern for 
Authorization” mentioned in Annex XIV of EC Regulation 1907/2006, 
according to June 2018 update, in quantities above the threshold limit 
of 0.1% 
 
The disclosed information referenced above is to the best of our 
knowledge and based on Hanita Coatings knowledge of the products 
and information provided by our raw materials and component 
suppliers. Hanita Coatings has not conducted testing and we 
recommend that you or your customer(s) make your own 
determination on the suitability of the products listed above for your 
particular application. 
 
 

All Avery Dennison statements, technical information and recommendations are based on 
tests believed to be reliable but do not constitute a guarantee or warranty. All Avery 
Dennison products are sold with the understanding that purchaser has independently 
determined the suitability of such products for its purposes. All Avery Dennison's products 
are sold subject to Avery Dennison's general terms and conditions of sale, 
see http://terms.europe.averydennison.com 
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